
 
Board of Library Trustees 

 
 
TO: BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES                       DATE: NOVEMBER 9, 2020 
 

FROM: RIVERSIDE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 
SUBJECT: DONATION OF BOOKS, VALUED AT $100.00, FROM KAISER PERMANENTE, 

RIVERSIDE, CA 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Accept the book donations from Kaiser Permanente, of Riverside, CA, valued at $100.00 to be 
used at the Riverside Public Library. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Library Trustees accept the book donations from Kaiser Permanente, of 
Riverside, CA, valued at $100.00 to be used at the Riverside Public Library. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On September 19, 2020, the Riverside Public Library Staff were notified that Kaiser Permanente 
in Riverside would be donating four copies of their new commemorative book to add to the 
Riverside Public Library collection.  
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The four donated commemorative books titled, “The Riverside Legacy: 30 years of Pride-A 
history of Kaiser Permanente in Riverside County, 1989-2019” by Elrond Lawrence are valued 
at $100.00.  Books will be distributed to three library locations for circulation and one copy will 
be held in the Local History collection at the Main Library. 
 
  
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund. The financial impact is a donation of books valued 
at $100.00 to the Library system. 
 
 
Prepared by:  Erin Christmas, Library Director 
Certified as to 
availability of funds: Edward Enriquez, Chief Financial Officer/City Treasurer 
Approved by:  Moises Lopez, Deputy City Manager 


